
From: Annette Mcarthur  

Sent: 06 January 2025 14:17 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/5408/P. 

 

I have just accessed this planning application and while it has many merits I 

am concerned about the build up (6 storey’s I believe) and out towards 

Stacey Street.  It will all but obliterate the light to my home (1a Phoenix 

Street) and I am very concerned. 

Do the new storey’s have to come so far over to that side of the building?  It 

is a huge increase in floor space and a huge block in front of our building. 

 

Additionally, while the pedestrianisation of Stacey Streey will make a huge 

positive impact, please can we have an allocated parking space nearby for 

service vehicles (plumbers/electricians etc) and delivery vehicles to use, in 

recompense for loss of convenience of vehicular access. 

 

Please let us know 

 

Brian and Annette McArthur-Muscroft 

 

 

 


